Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

Good morning. As recently communicated, Mr. Serfozo was hired as the 2023/24 Briarwood School principal and we are incredibly excited for his start. As with most public schools, Mr. Serfozo was contractually required to provide his 60-day notice to his current school district, making his first official day as Briarwood School principal Monday, September 18th. During this time, Dr. O'Connor, the district's Director of ELA, will be serving as Briarwood School's interim principal. Dr. O'Connor has been in communication with both Mrs. Rizkalla and Mr. Serfozo to assist with the transition. Dr. O'Connor's interim title and contact information will be placed on the Briarwood School's staff website page should you need to contact her. I would like to also thank Dr. O'Connor for assisting the Briarwood School community and the district during this time.

Thank you and I hope you are all enjoying the summer!

-Dr. Cap

"When life throws you a rainy day, play in the puddles." - Winnie The Pooh